
Lakehead OPP Detachment Board Community Representative 

The Lakehead OPP Detachment Board is recruiting three (3) Community Representatives to serve on the 
Board. The Lakehead OPP Detachment Board represents communities within the Thunder Bay OPP 
Detachment Area and will include one elected official from each of the following seven (7) communities, 
as well as three (3) Provincial representatives and three (3) community representatives; 

• Conmee Township 
• Gillies Township 
• Kiashke Zaaging Anishinaabek First Nation (Gull Bay) 
• Lac Des Mille Lacs First Nation 
• Municipality of Neebing 
• O’Connor Township 
• Municipality of Shuniah 

The Community Representative position is an opportunity for interested residents to participate in 
setting objectives and priorities for the Thunder Bay OPP Detachment to enhance the quality of life and 
ensure the safety and security of all persons and property in the detachment. 

More details about the position at www.neebing.org/oppboard. 

All interested applicants are encouraged to complete the online application form found at the 

website listed above. A paper copy of the application can be obtained by contacting the Board 

Secretary or from your municipal/band office. Please submit paper applications to the 

following: 

Lakehead OPP Detachment Board 

Attention: Board Secretary 

4766 Highway 61 

Neebing, ON   P7L 0B5 

Email:  clerk@neebing.org 

Fax:  807-474-5332 

Applications will be accepted until June 14, 2024 at 4:30 pm. 

Personal information submitted will be used for the purposes of determining suitability for the 
OPP Detachment Board only and in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. 
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